Barnett, Jessica: PC-Plan

From: Christine Dixon

Sent: 26 March 2014 21:47

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Comment on basement core strategy

We are most concerned about allowing basements under the gardens of listed buildings. We
strongly support Councils proposal to change their policy towards basements. We would like
to have our support recorded in favour of proposed changes. Peter and Christine Dixon.
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